
The South Blendon Reformed Church Family extends a warm  
welcome to our guests. We’re glad you worshipped with us!   

We invite you to come and worship with us again.  
Please join us for refreshments and a time of fellowship  

following the service.  
 

March 3, 2019 
 

 

 

     

 Prelude   
 

 Welcome   
   

 *Songs of Praise  
   Joyful (The One Who Saves)  
  Our God Saves 
  Mighty to Save 
   

 Prayer 
  

 Children Dismissed   Kids 3 years - 2nd grade dismissed for Children's 
Church, which meets in rooms103/105 downstairs
   

 

 Offering   Come, Now is the Time to Worship     Mary DeMull 
         A second offering of food will be received for the Hand2Hand Ministry 
 

 Scripture   Matthew 16:13-18 
 

 Message   "Who Is Jesus?" 
 

 Lord's Supper    
  

 *Parting Blessing  
    

 Postlude    
 
 

* Please stand if you are able  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

TODAY 

 

Pastor Gary will share a message from the sermon series on Matthew.  
   

Nursery -  Beckie & Brooklyn Heslinga, Anne VanDyke 

  Children's Church -  Jane Sterk 
 

11:15am - Sunday School  

  5:30pm - Village Youth Group (6th - 12th grade) 
 

 

 

HAPPENING THIS WEEK... 
 

Tuesday, March 5 

9:00 - 11:00am - WOW Bible Study  

7:00pm - Team Huddles 
 

Wednesday, March 6 

6:45pm - Women's Evening Bible Study 
 

Saturday, March 9       Move Your Clocks Ahead Tonight!    
  

Sunday, March 10 
 10:00am - Pastor Gary    

 11:15am - Sunday School  

    5:30pm - Village Youth Group (6th - 12th grade) 
 

 Nursery -  Stephanne, Sam & Nolan Moorehead & Elizabeth Ball 

  Children's Church -  Kelly DeWent & Deb Fowler 

 

 
 

4817 Port Sheldon Rd., Hudsonville, MI 49426  

616-669-9872  

Office Hours: Mon - Thurs - 8:30am - 4:30pm  

Sunday Worship: 10:00am     

E-mail:   sbrc@southblendon.org      Web Site: www.southblendon.org 
 

Gary Jarvis, Lead Pastor  

 

 

mailto:sbrc@southblendon.org
http://www.southblendon.org/


 

Continue to Save your Family Fare, D&W, SpartanNash receipts! We 

met the first goal, and now are working toward the next one, for raising 

money to help with South Blendon’s building renovations through Direct 

Your Dollars! Every time you shop at your local Family Fare, D&W or any 

SpartanNash store, save your receipts – and encourage your friends and 

family to do the same. Once we’ve collected $150,000 in receipts from these 

stores, we can turn those slips of paper into a $1,000 check for South 

Blendon Reformed Church!  There is a box available in the Lobby for your 

receipts. Please turn in the entire receipt!  

Hand2Hand Ministry...We are partnered with Baldwin Street Middle 
School to provide food to students identified to be at risk of going without 
food over weekends.  Backpacks are provided in the student’s locker every 
Friday – delivered Wednesday after school. Items provided in the backpack 
are snacks, drinks, non-perishable meal items.  The food provided is 
intended to alleviate hunger for one child over the weekend plus one-family 
meal. We collect food items on the first Sunday of the month. The next food 
offering will be received Sunday, April 7. The item requested is: Boxes 
of single serve oatmeal packets.  

Shop AmazonSmile to Benefit the Building Project! AmazonSmile is a 
simple and automatic way for you to support SBRC every time you shop, at 
no cost to you! When you shop smile.amazon.com, you'll find the exact 
same low prices, selection and convenient shopping as Amazon.com, with 
the added bonus that Amazon will donate a portion of the purchase price to 
SBRC! On your first visit to smile.amazon.com, you will need to select a 
charitable organization to receive donations from eligible purchases before 
you begin shopping. SBRC will receive 0.5% of the purchase price from 
your eligible AmazonSmile purchases. We have received a $50.82 
donation from AmazonSmile, as a result of activity between October 1 
- December 31, 2018!  Thank you to all who use AmazonSmile for your 
purchases! You could also purchase Amazon gift cards thru the Script 
program and use them on AmazonSmile for an additional donation!! 

 

 
 

**************************************************************************** 
 
 

Last Week's Offering    
  

General Fund (Every Sunday)    

Sunday Offering   $3,460.00 

On -Line Giving   $1,121.74         

Total                  $4,581.74 

Weekly Amount Needed $5,007.85  
 

Building (Maintenance)  Fund   (4th Sunday) 

Sunday Offering      $285.00   

On-Line Giving                    $20.51                                    

Total                     $305.51              

Monthly Amount Requested $1,000.00 

 

 
 

    

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Messages of the worship service are available on our website at  

www.southblendon.org 
 

Service Programs & Adult & Kids Message Outline/Note Sheets are available 

at the welcome center in the lobby.  
 

Worship Activity Tote bags (WAT bags) are available by the welcome center 
in the lobby, to be used by kids who remain in the worship center during the 
service.  Please enjoy the activities during the service and return them to the 
pole at the end of the service.  

A Cry Room, with a TV to view the service, is available in room 12 of the 
office wing (across from the restrooms), which is located thru the alcove (the 
right side of the worship center), then to the left, down the stairs, thru the 
double doors. There is also a TV monitor in the lobby.  

 
Educational Ministries 

 

Sunday School - 3 years old - Adult 

Sundays, 11:15am - 12:15pm (Sept - 1st Sunday of May) 

Village Youth Group - 6th - 12th grade 

Sundays, 5:30 - 7pm (Sept - May) 

Women Of The Word Bible Study - Women of all ages 

Every Other Tuesday, 9:00 - 11:00am  (Sept - April) 

 Women's Evening Bible Study - Women of all ages 

Every Other Wednesday, 6:45pm (Oct - April)  
 

 

 

 

Village Youth Group Schedule  (6th - 12th grade) 

Sunday, March 3 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 
Sunday, March 10 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 
Saturday, March 16 - 10am - 3pm - Climbing Event 
Sunday, March 17 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 
Sunday, March 24 - 5:30pm - Regular Meeting 
Sunday, March 31 - No Meeting (Spring Break)  
 
 
 

http://www.southblendon.org/
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